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Seminars	During	the	Coronavirus	Pandemic	
	

● Access	to	the	premises	and	buildings	of	Bard	College	Berlin	is	
restricted	to	members	of	the	college:	students,	faculty	and	
staff.	In	general,	visitors	are	not	permitted.		
	

● If	any	member	of	the	college	experiences	symptoms	associated	
with	Covid-19	or	learns	that	they	may	have	been	exposed	to	
coronavirus,	they	must	immediately	isolate	themselves	from	all	
college	members	and	notify	the	college.	
Students,	please	email	the	Head	of	Student	Life	
(b.gallagher@berlin.bard.edu)	and	your	professors.	You	may	
also	use	the	college’s	24-hour	emergency	phone	line	(+49-1575	
7926095).		
In	addition,	students	should	call	the	Berlin	government	
Coronavirus	Hotline	and	follow	its	professional	guidance	on	
quarantine	and	testing	(+49-30-18	272	2720,	Monday	to	Friday,	
8.00-18.00h).	Student	Life	staff	can	assist	with	arranging	care	
and	finding	testing,	as	available	when	requested.		

	
● In-person	seminars	must	allow	for	social	distancing.		

	
● All	teaching	rooms	must	be	vented	regularly,	with	all	windows	

and	doors	fully	open	for	at	least	5	minutes	at	least	once	every	
45	minutes.	(Please	dress	accordingly.)	

	
● Maximum	room	capacities	(as	posted)	must	not	be	exceeded.	

	
	

● In	good	weather,	some	classes	may	be	held	outdoors.		
	



	

	 	

● Lectures	given	to	larger	groups,	such	as	students	in	the	core	
courses,	will	be	conducted	online	or	in	the	blended-learning	
format.		

	
● Faculty	office	hours	may	be	held	online	or	in	person	(provided	

social	distancing	is	maintained).		
	

● Apart	from	course	attendance,	any	inside	gatherings	with	
members	of	more	than	one	household	must	be	avoided.	Inside	
gatherings	where	social	distancing	cannot	be	maintained	are	
not	permitted.	

	
(Excerpt	from:	Special	Policies	and	Procedures	During		

the	Coronavirus	Pandemic,	August	28	to	December	31,	2020)	
	

	
	


